
 

King’s Harbor Church 
2022 TRAC SERVING OPPORTUNITIES 

 
SERVE BY GOING to TRAC as a counselor or staff.  Volunteers must be at least 20 years old, 

complete an application process, and extensive training.  Volunteers can showcase the love 

and hope of Christ to youth from hard places. 
 

If you would like to serve at TRAC, complete the volunteer application by May 15 at: 

www.kingsharbor.org/TRAC and click the “Volunteer Application” on the left-hand side. 

 

SERVE BY GIVING so that at-risk youth can attend TRAC.  To eliminate any restrictions from 

youth attending, TRAC is free to caregivers and is funded through generous sponsors. 

Give online: 

Go to www.kingsharbor.org/TRAC and click the blue “Donate” button on the left-hand side. 

Give by check: 

Write the check to King's Harbor Church with "TRAC" in memo line.  Mail check to: 

King's Harbor Church ATTN Paula Gooch 

23915 Garnier Street, Torrance, CA 90505 

 

SERVE BY ASSISTING in the following ways to ensure the success of TRAC: 

Load/Unload Supplies: Lend a helping hand to load/unload supplies before and after camp. 

Check-In: When families arrive to Check-In, play a vital role in ensuring a great start to the 

weekend by welcoming caregivers and campers. 

Check-Out: Be a gentle presence during the Check-Out process, helping campers 

remember the hope and future they have in Jesus. 

Saturday Night Event: Assist with set up, overseeing, and clean up for a fun all-camp event! 

 

If you are interested to serve in these ways, contact us at: trac@kingsharbor.org 

Official signups for these roles will open in July at: www.kingsharbor.org/TRAC 

 

SERVE BY WRITING encouragement cards to the campers and remind them they have a 

hope and a future in Christ. 

 

To write encouragement cards for campers, contact us at: tracprayer@kingsharbor.org 

 

SERVE BY PRAYING for the team and the campers.  Campers hear the gospel, build 

positive friendships, and grow in their personal development. However, for this to be possible, 

we rely on prayer.  We are so grateful for those who partner with us in prayer during TRAC! 

 

To join the prayer team, contact us at: tracprayer@kingsharbor.org 


